DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
UNITED STATES MILITARY ACADEMY
WEST POINT. NEW YORK 10996 -1799

RePLY To April 11, 1989

ATTENTION OF

USMA Library

Dear Mr. Dunkelman:

I have received your April 8 letter about Captain Henry
Martin and the 154th New York Volunteers in the American
Civil War.

Enclosed is a copy of Martin's appointment card from
the U.S. Military Academy Archives. I also checked for his
formal resignation acceptance of April 20, 1854, which was
also found in the Archives. The treasurer was instructed
to pay cadet Martin $20.94 which was his account§ balance.

Unfortunately, cadet pictures were not taken on a rou-
tine basis until the Class of 1857. Only a few earlier
cadet photographs were taken and even fewer of the pho-
tographs have been saved.

I hope we have been of service.
Sincerely,

Alan C. Aimone
Assistant Librarian for
Special Collections Division
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